
IREM Connecticut welcomes several new members
April 18, 2013 - Connecticut

Welcome new members!
Since the beginning of 2013, IREM Connecticut has been honored to welcome several new
members to our chapter. Please join us in congratulating them on their IREM Connecticut
membership!
Janet Barnes - ARM
David McGuill - CPM Candidate
Priscilla Sanchez - CPM Candidate
Nicole Sore - ARM
Faith Williams - CPM Candidate
Michael Young - Associate Member
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